
Greetings from Chef Guillermo and Ingrid! 

We have recently changed our email and web addresses. I do apologize for any inconvenience 
this may have caused. 

Visit our new website at www.taqueros-coyoacan.com. There you will find information on 5 de Mayo 
and our new cooking classes. 

Our new email addressistaqueros_coyoacan@nocoxmail.com. 

Thank you all for your continued patronage and support. Weare looking forward to an exciting 
spring season and hope that you will be a part of it. 

Sincerely, 

Ingrid 


